
       
 

    
 

 
127 Center Street, South • Vienna, Virginia 22180-5719 

p: (703) 255-6380 • f: (703) 255-5722 • TTY711 
www.viennava.gov 

 

 

 

 

CITIZEN NOTICE 
 

600 BLOCK VALLEY DRIVE SE DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 

 
Town Council Consideration of Construction Contract 

at the March 6, 2023, Regular Meeting 

 

February 17, 2023 

 

Dear Property Owner, 

 

At their March 6, 2023 meeting at 8 PM, the Vienna Town Council will consider awarding a construction 

contract to improve drainage conditions on the 600 block of Valley Drive SE. 

 

The project will include approximately 125 feet of concrete curb and gutter along the south side of Valley 

Drive.  The design will also include new curb inlets and approximately 320 feet of storm sewer pipe. The 

completed project will improve drainage conditions along Valley Drive SE. A copy of the final design plans is 

available on the project’s webpage located at https://www.viennava.gov/600valleydrive 

 

You are welcome to attend. Additional information on the proposed format of the meeting, options for 

electronic viewing, and resources to submit electronic or written comments are also available on the Town 

Council webpage located at https://www.viennava.gov/your-government/town-council. A copy of the Public 

Works Department’s report recommending this project will also be available the Friday before the meeting 

after 2 PM. 

 

If Council awards the contract, construction can begin immediately.  You will receive a notice at least five (5) 

business days in advance construction schedule and any impacts to parking. 

 

Please contact me with any questions at 703-319-8610 or email alan.chen@viennava.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Alan Chen, P.E. 

Water Resource Engineer 
 


